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MARCH GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING WITH GOVERNOR  MARKELL 

Join your fellow members at the March 13 General Membership luncheon/meeting – 12:00 Noon - with 
guest speaker, Governor Markell, at Kings Creek Country Club – luncheon fee of $16.00 - menu to include 
Tomato Bisque, Roasted Red Skin Potatoes, Vegetable Medley, Shrimp Alfredo, Rosemary Roast Pork 
Loin, Rolls & Butter and Chef’s Choice of Desserts.  Call or e-mail Kate – 227-6446 or events@beach-
fun.com. 
 
MAP PAD SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITY 

Your business name, logo and contact information printed on 5,000 tear-off downtown, Dewey and Resort 
area map pads.  Fifty pads printed – you receive 25 pads to distribute through your business – Chamber 
keeps the other half to distribute through the Visitor Center. Only one business per printing! For more 
information contact Meghan – Meghan@beach-fun.com or 227-2233, ext. 16. 
 

DELAWARE BUSINESS RESILIENCY INITIATIVE PRESENTS A “BUSINESS RESILIENCY 

CHECK-UP” 

Disruptions Happen…What would happen to your business if…you lost power for a few days, the road to 
your business closed or your computer system crashed?  Plan to stay open for business with a free “Business 
Resiliency Check Up” on Wednesday, March 5 from 9-11 AM. at the Hampton Inn - no fee to attend.  
Legal, Financial, Insurance and IT experts will be available to help you take simple steps to protect your 
investment and be ready for anything.  To register visit www.dsbtdc.org or contact Carrie Townsend at 
ctownsen@udel.edu or (302) 856-1555.  The Delaware Business Resiliency Initiative is a new program of 
the Delaware Small Business & Technology Development Center funded by a grant from the U.S Small 
Business Administration – registration is mandatory.   

 

HOLISTIC HEALTH FAIR–SATURDAY, MARCH 29, 2014–9:30 AM– 4:30 PM 

Cape Henlopen High School, Lewes – for more information visit www.edendelmarva.org or call Patty – 
227-2233, ext. 15 or membership@beach-fun.com. 
 

FIRST STATE COMMUNITY ACTION AGENCY INVITES YOU TO SAVE THE DATE -

THURSDAY, MAY 15, 2014 - 10:00 AM 

Miniature Golf Tournament - It’s a Par-Tee!!!!! Local businesses are afforded a wonderful opportunity to 
promote their business and support First State Community Action Agency’s community youth 
programs!   Individuals, groups, organizations and businesses are invited to sponsor or register a team of 
four and join this day of FUN and Mini Golf at Jungle Jims!!   Interested in Supporting the Event?   Contact 
Kaneisha Trott, 302-856-7761 ext. 138; ktrott@firststatecaa.org or visit www.firststatecaa.org for 
sponsorship opportunities and other ways you can support the cause!     
 
 

 
For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website - www.beach-fun.com.  If you have questions, please 

give Carol a call on the member hotline- 227-6446, or her cell phone at 542-7547. 


